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Benjamin Buckley

From: Amanda Johnson <amandacj@umich.edu>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 5:03 PM
To: Benjamin Buckley
Subject: [EXTERNAL] request to replace two windows with white vinyl windows at 15002 Ashton 

Rd.
Attachments: 01_HDC Project Review Request.pdf; IMG_2452.3gp

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Mr. Buckley: 
 
I attached a video showing the two windows that I want to replace with white vinyl to be consistent with the rest of the 
windows on this level.  These windows are not visible from the street.  One (in the blue room) is on the back of the 
house.  The other window is on the north facing wall that is on the side of the house and visible to my neighbor's south 
facing wall, also not visible for public view. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amanda Johnson 


